
 

 
St. John Lutheran  School 

The Cardinal 
Chronicle 
October 21, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events    

 

Oct. 23 - Hot Lunch - spaghetti 

Oct. 23 - End of 1st Quarter 

Oct. 27 - CEA Meeting - 6:00 PM in church 

Oct. 29 & 30 - NO SCHOOL 

Nov. 5 - Parent/Teacher Conferences - 3:00-8:00 pm 

Nov. 6 - NO SCHOOL 

 

Lunch Program 

Just a reminder for those families who signed up for the lunches provided by the                             

Peshtigo School District that there will be NO LUNCHES available ​this week Thursday                         

and Friday due to their Fall Break. Please make sure to send lunch to school with your                                 

child on these days, unless they are having hot lunch at school on Friday. 

 



 

 

 

CEA Meeting 

Parents, please take note that as the CEA meeting will be held in church, the school will                                 

NOT be open. If you bring your children, they will have to sit with you during the                                 

meeting.   

 

Report Cards 

Report cards will be sent home on Monday, November 2. Parent Teacher Conferences                         

will take place on Thursday, November 5 from 3:00 - 8:00 PM. A Sign Up Genius will be                                   

available shortly on the school website and in your email to select a time slot. If you are                                   

unable to attend, please make alternative arrangements with your child’s teacher. Due                       

to the current Covid situation, we are kindly requesting that ​only one parent and no                             

children​ attend these conferences.  Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Hot Lunch 

Our hot lunch this week is spaghetti with baby carrots and cookies, provided by the                             

Frederick family for Kendra’s birthday. The cost is $2.00 per person. A special thank you                             

to Mary Lemke who is helping to serve lunch on Friday.   

 

 

Mission Offering     

Our mission offering for 1st semester is going to the WELS India                       

Children’s Homes and Schools. Mission offerings are collected on                 

Friday as the children go to chapel in church. Last week we                       

collected ​$43.88​, bringing our total semester offering to               

$328.90​. Thank you for your heartfelt gifts!   

2 Corinthians 9:11 – You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on                                     

every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God. 

 

Covid Testing 

The WI National Guard will be providing drive - through COVID - 19 testing in Peshtigo                               

starting this Friday, October 23. Please see the attached letter from the Marinette                         

County Public Information Center for more details concerning this recurring service. 

 



 


